2000 Secund Averue
Detroit. Michigan 48228
313) 237-8000

June 4, 1981
EF2 - 53,451

Mr. L. L. Kintner

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Mr. Kintner:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50=341

Subject: Draft Responses to Security Plan-NRC Comments
and Questions

Please find attached Detroit Edison's draft responses to the
questions and comments submitted by the Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards Section, based upon their review of the
Fermi 2 Security Plan. We are submitting these responses at
your request for SER input consideration. Revision to the
Security Plan will be made aiter the scheduled June, 1981 site
visit.

In accordance with the Commission's Rules of Practice, specifi-
cally Section 2.790 of 10CFR Part 2 and Section 9.5 of 10CFR
Part 9, The Detroit Edison Company hereby requests that the
attached copy of "Draft-Enrico Fermi 2 Security Plan Comments'
be treated as proprietary and withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

P P
P i
William F. Colbert

Technical Director
Enrico Fermi 2
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bee: L. E. Schuerman
J. W. Honkala
A. E. Wegele
E. Lusis
F. E. Gregor
G. F. Kenney
W. W. Hodges
R. M. bBerg
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